
Save the date! 

ACADEMIC 

YEAR 2024-25 

TERM 1 

Term starts: Monday 2 

September 2024 

Inset Days: Monday 2 & 

Tuesday 3 September 

2024  

4th September—First day 

back for children 

16th & 17th September—

Y6 Bikeability 

23rd & 24th September—

Y6 Bikeability 

Term ends: Friday 25 

October  

 

TERM 2 

4th November—1st day 

of term 

15th November—

Individual Photos 

21st November—Nasal 

flu Vaccines 

18th December—Jungle 

Book  

20th December—Last 

day of term. 

 

TERM 3 

6th January 2025—1st 

day of term 

14th February—Last day 

of term 

 

A message from Mrs Pocock  

Dear parents / carers, 

 

As we finally arrive at the last day of the school year I would like to thank 
you all for your kindness and ongoing support. The children have achieved so much 
this year and we are all incredibly proud of them.  

 

To all those children and families who will leave us today, we wish you the very best of 
luck for the future. The Y6 leavers' service was funny, emotional and full of fantastic 
memories which we will all treasure. On a personal note, I would like to thank the 
many parents who gave such lovely, positive comments about our school after the 
service. These comments mean a lot to us. I would also like to thank parents and 
children for the generous gifts that have been received. 

 

Today is tinged with sadness as we are saying a fond farewell to Mr Davis who I know 
will be missed by us all. We wish him the very best of luck as he joins Windwhistle and 
look forward to welcoming Mrs Kate Evans as our Assistant Headteacher in 
September. Mrs Pring, our cleaner also leaves us today and we wish her well for the 
future too. We wished Mrs Rogers good luck for her future when she left on 
Wednesday last week.  

 

Whilst we say goodbye to some members of staff, we also welcome some new people 
to our team. Mrs Liz Woodrow will join our admin team on a Thursday and a Friday 
and Mrs Lin Dale will join us in the role of an additional HLTA (Higher Level Teaching 
Assistant) on a Tuesday and a Wednesday.  

 

Finally, please stay safe and enjoy some time with friends and loved one over the 
summer. We will look forward to welcoming the children back to school on Wednesday 
4th September.  

 

Best wishes, 

Claire 

TERM 6 2024 

Congratulations to our Ladybird class who topped the charts last week with 99.6% 

attendance.  

2nd Cricket class—97.8% 

3rd Dragonfly class—97.7% 

4th Butterfly class—89.4% 

5th Firefly class—88.8% 

Contact us: 

Email: office@banwell.extendlearning.org 

Tel: 01934 822 498  

mailto:office@banwell.extendlearning.org


 
Breakfast Club from 7.45am & 

Afternoon Session 3.20pm to 

4.20pm ~ £5.00 

After School Sessions 4.20pm 
to 6pm ~ £10.50  

Booking and payment 

for these clubs can be 

found on ParentPay. 

 

Please call the office or 

click here if you would 

like any further details.  

 

TERM 6 2024 

Contact us: 

Email: office@banwell.extendlearning.org 

Tel: 01934 822 498  

KS2 MUSIC LESSONS 

 

Is your child moving up to Year 3 in September?  
Would they be interested in learning to play an 

instrument or have singing lessons? 

 

We have tutors provided by West of England Music who visit the school.  If you would like more details on 
this then please contact the school office on 01934 822498 or email us office@banwell.extendlearning.org. 

Any child who is in Year 3 upwards can sign up to have music lessons.  We currently have guitar, ukulele, 
piano & singing tutors that visit the school.   

Look who will be joining us in September!  

 

 

 

 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming these two at 

Banwell School soon.   

They will be given their names in September and 

we will organise a drop off box for any donations of 

unwanted fruit & vegetables. 

Taking Down of the Ash Tree 

The ash tree in front of the school will be cut down over the summer holidays.  North Somerset 

Council have been monitoring the tree for ash dye back for a while and have now had to make 

the decision to remove it.  There is some good news as we will be replacing the tree with an 

oak or a field maple tree.    

https://www.banwellprimary.co.uk/web/breakfast_and_after-school_club_/2954
mailto:office@banwell.extendlearning.org


FRIENDS OF BANWELL PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Thank you to everyone involved with the PTA over 

the last year.  We have been lucky enough to enjoy 

discos, movie nights and afternoon teas as well as 

funding the lovely improvements to the KS1 outside 

play area. 

This term some of the funds raised have been used 

to donate book bags to all of the children joining us in 

this years reception class in September.  And a gift of a school leavers bear 

to each of our year 6s.     (Friends Newsletter on page 5) 

We hope you all have a lovely summer break and look 

forward to seeing you all on Wednesday 4th September. 

TERM 6 2024 

Things to do Over the Summer Holidays 

If your child is entitled to income related free school meals please do visit the HAF webpages on the North 

Somerset Council website. They have some excellent activities available over the summer, some even include 

transport. 

The holidays, activities and food programme (HAF) is an initiative run by the government to provide sessions 

during school holidays for children who are in receipt of income related free school meals.  Each session runs 

for a minimum of 4 hours and children will be provided with a meal at no cost to parents.  Further detailed 

information can be found here. 

Contact us: 

Email: 

office@banwell.extendlearning.org 

 

 

 

 

Goodbye year 6! 

Today we say goodbye to Year 6.  We hope 

you have enjoyed your first few years of 

school at Banwell Primary and are able to 

look back with fond memories.   

Everyone here wishes you lots of luck on 

your secondary school journey.  But first its 

time to enjoy your summer holidays! 

 

https://n-somerset.gov.uk/my-services/schools-learning/local-schools/free-school-meals
https://n-somerset.gov.uk/my-services/benefits-support/other-benefits-support/holiday-activities-food-haf-programme
mailto:office@banwell.extendlearning.org


TERM 6 2024 

Contact us: 

Email: office@banwell.extendlearning.org 

Tel: 01934 822 498  

mailto:office@banwell.extendlearning.org





























